The guest speaker for Tuesday's Rotary Meeting was Glenn Crumpton, President of the Lee
County Sunrise Rotary, in Auburn. Glenn is with the Alabama Limb and Prosthetic Services,
Inc. with offices in Montgomery, Auburn/Opelika and Selma.

He spoke on the evolution for the need of prosthetic limbs from the Civil War through
today. The needs come from our combat veterans, accident victims, children born without
limbs and men and women who suffer diseases that debilitate them. His company serves a
wide area and they are on the forefront of new and better prosthetics for all who need
them.



